
 

 

Happy New Year  
We hope you all enjoyed the Christmas 
Break. With another new year comes  
the chance to support our fabulous  
school by joining the PTFA. 
 

Three members of our committee will not be standing for election at 
the AGM on 22nd January this means that the PTFA desperately 
needs new faces.  
 

PLEASE come along to the AGM and put yourself forward for any of 
the committee roles: 
 

 - Chair   - Vice Chair 
 - Treasurer  - Vice Treasurer 
 - Secretary  - Event Promoter 
 - Community Fundraising Officer 
 

YOUR PTFA NEEDS YOU! 

17th January 2020 

pfa@barnfields.staffs.sch.uk 

www.yourschoollottery.co.uk 
Thank you to those who currently support our Your School Lottery 

fundraiser. With a weekly school draw and a weekly national 

draw, Your School Lottery helps us to raise funds for Barnfields. 

This half term there is also the chance to win a family Fitbit 

bundle! Tickets are available from the web address above. 

 

22nd January 2020 

Annual General Meeting 

 

23rd January 2020 

Bag2School Collection 

Pre-Loved Uniform sale 
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The Barnfields PTFA Annual 
General Meeting will be held on  

22nd January 2020 at 7pm. 

The Bag2School and pre-loved uniform collection will 
take place again on 23rd January. 

Bag2School & Pre-loved Uniform 
Don’t forget that you can bring all your Bag2School donations to 

our collection event on 23rd January. Stella and co will be there 

from 8am-9am to gratefully receive all that you can donate! 
 

Lesley will also be there selling items of generously donated pre-

loved uniform which she has kindly repaired and refreshed. 

Please come along and see what bargains she has available. 

Every penny raised will support your children in school. 
 

We have now got a permanent collection box for items of uniform 

that you wish to donate and have our own selling page on 

Facebook – Barnfields PTFA Preloved Uniform Shop 

FB: @BarnfieldsPTFA 

Chair: Sally Hibbert 

Vice Chair: Lesley Potts 


